
For favour of publication:                 Dated: 14-02-2024 

MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 
 

      Due to interconnection of 700 mm dia water pipeline by DMRC Ltd. at Burari Metro Station, 

the competent authority has approved the shut down for 18 hours on 16.02.2024 from 09:00 am to 

03.00 am on 17.02.2024. Due to this the water supply in the following area shall be affected:- 

Areas affected:- 
 
Burari Ward – Burari Harizan Basti, Ekta Enclave, Garhi Village, Prem Nagar, Baba Colony, Laxmi 

Vihar, Sant Nagar, Kaushik Enclave, Tomar Colony  etc. and adjoining area. 

Kadipur Ward- Kadipur Village, Nagli Poona, Badipur, Swarup Vihar, Makhmal Pur, Nathupura 

Colony and  adjoining area. 

Mukundpur Ward- Mukundpur Village, Jahangirpuri resettlement JJ colony, Mukundpur Part-I &II, 

etc. and adjoining area. 

Sant Nagar Ward- Janta vihar, Kamalpur Majra, Ajit Vihar, Darshan vihar and adjoining area. 

Jharoda Ward- Hardev Nagar, Jagatpur , Hanuman Kunj, Sant nagar, Jharoda Majra, Burari Surender 

Colony etc. and adjoining area.  

 
Residents of above said area are advised to store adequate water. Water tanker will be available 

at following water emergency.  

1. Central Control Room   :- 1916, 23527679,23538495,23634469 

2. Burari Water Emergency  :- 9650291214, 9650094221 

 

Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 
*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


